Permanent Mission of the Republic of
27 East 69™ Sireet e
New York, NY 10021
Phone: 212 472 0333/212 472 0334

Cabo Verde to the United Nations

N. 44/ PR/ 2020 New York, August 6% 2020

Excellency,

I have the honor to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated July 30 2020, in relation
to voluntary national reviews at the 2021 high-level political forum on sustainable
development (HLPF), which will be convened under the auspices of the Economic and
Social Council.

In this context, I would like to express my country’s wish to present a voluntary
national review (VNR) at the 2021 HLPF, as well as thanking the necessary registration
for the purpose.

I Avail myself of this opportunity to express my confidence that the cordial relations,
between my country and ECOSOC will be maintained and further strengthened in the
future.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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Jose Luis Fialho Rocha
Ambassador and Permanent Repre

H.E. Mr. Munir AKRAM
President of ECOSOC
New York



